Minutes of the Student Affairs Committee – Stillwater
November 3, 2015


Issues/concerns discussed:

1. The enrollment process/advisement seems to be going smoother this semester. Gateway students must schedule an appointment online with his/her adviser through sign-up genius.  All instructions are posted on NOC's web page, and instructions have been emailed to all students as well.

2.  OSUPD has agreed to present to faculty and staff regarding what to do in case of a campus shooter.  We are still working out the details, but hoping to schedule during an in-service when all full and part-time faculty can attend.  This may be video streamed or ITV to other campuses?  More details to come!

3.  Faculty have voiced that the "Student Satisfaction Survey" should be separated by campus.  Very difficult to isolate the concerns when the numerous campuses aren't specified by the surveys.  
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